

Michael J. Dowling President & CEO

January 9, 2025

Mr. Thomas Gambino Gambino Medical & Science Foundation, Inc. 2501 71st Street North Bergen, XJ 07047

Dear Tom:

Thank you for your gift to support the Child Life Fund and the pledge payments to support the Frances & Thomas Gambino Professorship in Hematology/Oncology and the Frances & Thomas Gambino Endowed Chair in Psychiatry at Northwell Health. Your generous contributions will allow us to remain at the forefront of care for the more than two million people we serve each year.

Philanthropy propels us forward in our drive to continually innovate our services, medical facilities, and clinical programs. It allows us to accelerate research to discover new treatments today and the potential cures of tomorrow. With your support, we are defining the cutting edge of medicine for the children, families, and loved ones that depend on us.

Thank you for partnering with us in our unwavering commitment to enhance the health of our communities through one simple, continuous goal: to be better tomorrow than we are today. Together, we are raising health and saving lives. We couldn't do it without you.

Sincerely